
 
 

 

6th Year Parent/Guardian Information Evening 

Wednesday, November 20th at 7pm 

 

As per the School Calendar, the 6th Year Virtual Information Evening for 

Parents/Guardians of our 6th year students will take place on Wednesday 20th 

November at 7pm via Zoom. The event will cover a range of options available to our 6th Year 

Students - Options after the LC, Access schemes, the CAO application process and many other 

related aspects. We encourage our 6th Year students to join in also. Please see link/ 

information below: 

 
Topic: 6th Year Parent/Guardian Information Evening - Post Leaving Certificate Options 2025 

 
Time: Nov 20, 2024 07:00 PM Dublin 

 
Join Zoom Meeting Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88009069875?pwd=NsaGe360RXlbKrwvHeZiPwhljfSclZ.1  

 

Meeting ID: 880 0906 9875 

Passcode: 5K2quY 

 

 
Kind regards, 

Ms. Egan and Ms Nolan  

The Guidance Department 
 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88009069875?pwd=NsaGe360RXlbKrwvHeZiPwhljfSclZ.1

